
From: Anne Laurance  
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 12:25 PM 
Cc: Planning; Dan Reim 
Subject: "Special Exception" 
 
Dear Honorable Members of the Ann Arbor Planning Commission, 
 
 
Please pass a "Special Exception" for the home on Wayne Street in the Second Ward 
so that the community of Jesuit men will be able to live  
together as a religious community.   The definition of "community"  
extends far beyond the narrow meaning of "nuclear family."  Nor is it defined, in 
contemporary life,  as limited in number. 
 
  In the present case, these men live together in a willingness to serve  
one another and the community in which they reside.   I am familiar with  
this community and consider them friends, each one. As a resident of the Second 
Ward,  I have absolutely no reservation in considering them neighbors, as well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anne Laurance 
876 Heather Way 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
734 761 4911 

 


